
                           Annual PREA Review pursuant to PREA Standard 115.288 
                                             January 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022 
 
   
The Prison Rape Elimination Act (PREA) of 2012 mandates that correctional facilities and prisons 
provide a copy of their annual review (PREA Standard 115.288) of all related PREA Investigations 
inclusive of any potential problem areas  and any and all corrective actions taken by the respective 
facility.  The annual review considers the investigative reports, review team assessments and other 
related information.  
 
In 2022, the S.A.T.F.  staff did not receive any PREA allegations.    
 
The PREA Team members conducted a comparative analysis of this 12 month period with the preceding 
12 month period of 2021.  In 2021, there were two (2) PREA allegations. In 2023 there was one report 
of sexual harassment and no reports of sexual abuse and the report was fully investigated and it was 
found to be unsubstantiated. 
 
 
We strive to maintain a safe and secure environment for everyone at our facility including Residents, 
Staff, Vendors, and Volunteers.  Sexual abuse and sexual harassment is a crime and is not tolerated at 
Nueces County Substance Abuse Treatment Facility.  We continue to maintain our ZERO Tolerance 
policy and PREA training with anyone that enters the facility.   


